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2W CLASS ASSEMBLY 

 

We would like to thank the parents of 2W who 

came to support the assembly this morning.  We 

hope you enjoyed watching as much as the 

children enjoyed performing.   

 

 

         
 

LOST PROPERTY 

 

We have had 2 boots handed in to the 

office, one is black patent leather and 

the other is blue suede, they may 

belong to a child in a pram where they 

have fallen out of the pram, also a 

child’s bobble hat has been handed in. 

 

  
 

 

GOLD ACTIVE MARK 

 

On Friday the 3rd November, we will 

be presented with the Gold Active 

Mark for the fourth year running.   

This is for sport and PE in school. 

   

  
 

 GREAT FIRE OF LONDON 

 

Year 2’s topic this half term is the Great 

Fire of London.  Visitors will be coming in to 

talk to the children on the first week back 

after half term.  

 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday      : Science Y1 – Miss Daniels 

  Forest School – Miss Kervin 

  Football Y2 – Sports Coach 

  STEM Y2 – Mrs. White 

  Construction – Mrs. Jones 

  Art – Mrs. Davin                    

Zumba – Miss Sturdy  

       

 Friday      Biscuit Day – 2H to Bring  

  Biscuits.          

After school Olympians (New 

Club) 

ATTENDANCE  

This week attendance has been 

outstanding with 4 classes in  green. 

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton)   96.6% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     97.2% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin) 100.0% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)    93.3% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    95.0% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   93.9% 

  

Overall Attendance 
96.1% 

 

Well done to Poppies class with the 

best attendance this week. 
 

 Our attendance motto is: 

 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 

school before registers close. 

 

    School begins at 8.50a.m. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50A.M. 

(doors close 8.15a.m.) 
   

SCHOOL COUNCIL ASSEMBLY 

 

On Monday 30th October, School Council will 

be holding an Assembly about firework 

safety.  Please talk to your child about the 

dangers of fireworks. 

                    

Upcoming Dates 
 

Half Term Break :      20th October – 30th  

                October 

 

REMINDER – Enjoy the half term break. 

School reopens on Monday 30th October at 

8.50 a.m.    

Breakfast Club 
 

The new location of our Breakfast Club is 

going really well. The new facility allows our 

children to have a more sociable experience. 

Where possible we encourage the children to 

serve their own breakfast and become more 

independent.   

 
 


